
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 
Environmental Firms 

 
 
The City of High Point Community Development & Housing Department is seeking N.C. 
Certified and Licensed Environmental Firms to conduct (1) Asbestos Surveys, Inspections 
and Abatement, and (2) Paint Inspections, Risk Assessments and Clearance Testing for 
residential dwellings located in High Point. 
 
The RFP due date is July 8, 2019. If you are interested in responding to the RFP please 
contact Ed Brown, Project Manager, with the Community Development & Housing 
Department, at (336) 883-8522, Room 312, Municipal Office Building, 211 S. Hamilton 
Street, High Point, North Carolina, 27260.  Email: ed.brown@highpointnc.gov TDD: 336-
883-8517 
 
The RFP is also available at the City’s Website: https://www.highpointnc.gov/cd .   
 
Minority and Women Business Enterprises (MWBE) are strongly encouraged to make 
inquiry and participate in the City’s housing rehabilitation programs. 
 
The City of High Point is an equal opportunity/affirmative action employer that does not 
discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, religion, age or disability in 
employment or provision of services.  
 
This information is available in Spanish or any other language upon request. Please 
contact Arisbett Adame Smith at (336) 883-3349 or at 211 S. Hamilton Street, Room 312 
for accommodations for this request. 
 
Esta información está disponible en español o cualquier otro idioma bajo petición. Por 
favor, póngase en contacto con Arisbett Adame-Smith al (336) 883-3349 o al 211 S. 
Hamilton Street, Cuarto 312 para alojamiento para esta solicitud. 
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